
PEAK  
Newsletter 

First Presbyterian Church of San Leandro 
The purpose of PEAK is to embrace high school students with the love of God, and to guide and encourage all to love, 

 worship and serve Jesus in their daily lives. 

Dear PEAKers, 
 

This is a BIG month for us!!  We have our huge auction/entertainment/dessert fundraiser 
on SUNDAY, APRIL 14th!!  This is how we earn so much money to send us all the way 
to Atlanta.  So be sure to read all the details below, because we need everyone’s help!! 
 

Thanks! 
  Your Peak Mentors, 
 

                 Cheryl and Jeff         Monique and Larry  

AUCTION FUNDRAISER - TO DO LIST 
1. Let Cheryl know what your family is donating to the auction –  
 make it creative; make it big!  We need LOTS of money! 
2. Come to Peak on April 10th to practice our skits!!   
3. Come to the Rehearsal on Saturday, April 13th, 1:00 – 3:00 pm.   
 This is required!! 
4. Make a homemade dessert and bring it with you on Sunday, April 14th for the auction 
 fundraiser. 
5. Come Sunday morning, April 14th, to do final prep for the auction.  Bring money for fast 
 food lunch. 
6. Fundraiser is at 3:00 pm – make sure your family and friends all come too!  Tickets are 
 on sale for $5 each . 

     Other Mission Trip Reminders: 
 

 Your paperwork is due on March 31st  (2013 Youth Covenant and  Youth-
works Participant Release Form with copy of your health insurance card 
attached).  Give to Cheryl!! 

 
 Your balance of $200 is due by April 10.  Give money to Cheryl or Anne. 

 



 

Upcoming Events:  
 

Sunday school starts at 11 (after worship and  

coffee hour).  
 

On April 7th we will be 

looking at the Gospels.   
 

On April 14th, we will be doing final  

preparation for the Auction.   
 

 

On April 21st, we will study 

the book   of Acts.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

And on April 28th, we will 

look at Paul’s letters to the 

churches. 

SUNDAYS IN APRIL WEDNESDAYS IN APRIL 

Spaghetti Feed! – May 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 3 – No meeting; Spring Break – hurray! 

 

April 10 – We need everyone at 

PEAK!!!  Important rehearsal and last 

minute details to get ready for our 

Peachy Keene auction!! 
 

April 17 – Important! This is the last WOW of 

the year! Come at 5:15 for dinner with WOW, and 

then our own program afterward. 
 

April 24 – No WOW meeting tonight, so no more 

meals at 5:15 with the younger kids.  However, 

PEAK will continue to meet every Wednesday 

through May 29, but we will meet at 5:15 at the 

Peak Room to walk somewhere nearby and buy 

dinner.  Be sure to bring money!  We will go to 

the Farmer’s Market and other 

places, then return to church for 

games and study together. 

The Spaghetti dinner is a great fundraiser for Westminster Woods 

Camperships.  The younger kids are in charge of serving the food and 

clearing it, PEAK is in charge of cleaning up in the kitchen (dishes, etc.).  

Please put it on your calendar and plan to be there, we need a lot of help! 

Even if you’re not going to go to camp, there are a lot of kids in the 

church who are excited to go, and fundraisers like this make it a lot 

more financially feasible to go. 

Planet Wisdom – April 26-27 
 

Planet Wisdom is coming up fast!  This year it’s all about relationships.  This is a 

really fun conference with loud worship, great speakers, the Skit guys, and just 

overall good times! Signup sheet is enclosed – be sure to get yours in soon!  Talk to 

Anne or one of the mentors if you need financial help. 


